
Greetings, 
 
Thank you for your service as supervisors. I am certain the time you put in is far more 
than most citizens can begin to realize. I am especially aware of the inordinate amount 
of time Ted Williams put into keeping our community informed of local COVID-19 
progress, most critically in the early days of the pandemic. Thank you again. 
 
I am writing today to express my support of Resolution 21 and believe we must 
embrace the implications of science moving forward in caring for our planet's natural 
resources. Global warming is moving faster than envisioned or foretold; we must make 
the health of our planet a top priority. 
 
Thank you, 
Madeline Force Richards 
Resident, Mendocino County 

 


